Mr. John J. Welsh Town Supervisor Town of Quilderland Guilderland, New York

Dear Mr. Welsh:

In view of 3 pedestrian deaths that have occurred on Western Avenue in McKownville we are requesting the Town Board to write the Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation asking for better street lighting facilities in this area.

May we hear from you on this very important matter as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

MCKOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASS'N.

Louise H. Comstock Secretary

Please address reply to:

Mrs. R. E. Comstock, Jr. 12hl Western Avenue Albany 3, New York